
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR May 5, 2019 

Welcome. With pleasure we greet and welcome all who have gathered for this time of worship.  May God’s presence be real, 
meeting us at our point of need. Please make yourself known to those around you and Rev. Bill.  Stay for fellowship hour so we may 
know you better. 

Greeting this morning are Wayne Waligurski and Roberta Falatyn.  Ushers assisting in the service are Sandy Emrich and David 
Kent. 

Sanctuary Flowers:  are In memory of Sarah ‘Betty’ Pine, Teagan Helsley’s great-grandmother, on her first anniversary in heaven. 
A Nursery is available for toddlers and infants in Room 7 and is staffed by an experienced caregiver.   
Join us after worship in Schadewald Hall for fellowship and refreshments.  Sign up to provide Sunday refreshments in the Hall.  Dates 

available in May and June.  Thank you for providing. 
 
Activities this week: 

After Worship:       Women’s Ministries 
Tuesday:                9:00 am Bible Study 
                       11:00 am Balance for Life 
Wednesday:         12:00 noon Social Solos 
Thursday: 9:30 am Badminton 
  7:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 

 
 
Mark your calendars for the return of the talented group of youngsters – The Strawberry Fiddlers.  They will be here on Saturday, 

Mary 18.  Doors open at 6:00 pm and the concert will start at 7 pm.  Cost is $15 for adults; $12 for seniors and students are free.  
Please see Sandy Emrich to sign up for the event.  This is another fundraiser for the church so please help spread the word and show 
your support.  Thanks!! 

 
Craft Fair/Yard Sale:  We need your help with the Craft Fair/Yard Sale that will be held here in the parking lot of Saturday, June 1.  

If you can set up on Thursday May 30 at 9 am please see Jim Pirro.  If you can help set up on Friday May 31 at 530 pm please 
see Sandy Emrich.  If you would like a spot to sell your yard sale items or if are a vendor please see Sandy Emrich.   

 
Needed:  Someone to weed and water flowerboxes around the church.   See Jim Pirro. 
 
 
Sound system, Schadewald Hall: Would you like to learn how to operate it? Please contact Dan Stott for more information: 845-

338-5184; danstott@email.com.  
 
Stone House Day Committee is looking for a canopy that we can use for Stone House Day.  See Ellen Richards or someone on the 

committee if you can help. 
 
Deacon of the month is Linda Clarke-Dido. Call Linda at 845-338-0100 if you need a deacon’s assistance. 
 
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33 congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the 

strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their members.  Today we pray for Katsbaan Reformed Church in 
Saugerties, New York. 

 
Our mission for the month of April is Hospice. As a tax exempt foundation, Hospice of the Hudson Valley has provided essential 
services to all patients and their loved ones for over 35 years.  Regardless of age or ability to pay, Hospice will care for the seriously 
ill at critical times in their lives and counseling sessions for them and their families. Please donate generously so these wonderful services 
can continue to be there for all.  Thank you and God bless. Marilyn Lowe, Chair 

 
Reach out to those who need your support in their day today needs:   

Ron Chrisey is recovering at home; Gerry Wyncoop is recovering; Don Kent is the Baptist Home; Ruth Harkin is at home; Terry Conlin 
is home; Bob Williams is in Ivy Lodge; Dolores McGoldrick is at Ferncliff; MaryLou Vogt is in Hudson Valley Senior Residence; 
Clarence Jansen is at Golden Hill; Shirley Ruth is in Mountain Valley Manor; Friedel Borst, Audrey Hornbeck and Fred Horvers at 
TenBroeck; Tony Peralta (Julie Provenzano’s son-in-law); William Wiacek (Cathy McGraw’s brother), Anthony DiPietro (son of 
MaryAnn DiPietro). 

 


